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ODPS UNIFORM SHOP – WINTER UNIFORMS 
 
9 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
“Traditionally the winter uniform is worn in Terms 2 and 3. However in recent years many 
children have found it is too hot in the first few weeks of Term 2. At this time winter uniforms 
should be worn by all students from Monday 19 April 2021.  Mrs Ploeg – Principal will notify 
you via the newsletter and/or Skoolbag app should this date change. 
 
Winter stock will be available to order online with Flexischools or with the attached form from 
Thursday 18 March following stocktake being completed on Wednesday 17 March.  
 
A booking will be required as part of our COVID safety plan to visit the uniform shop this 
Term. Families who are new to the school, including Kindergarten will be provided with this 
option from 18 March and then each Thursday until end of Term. 
 
Following the school holidays, uniform shop will open on Thursday 22 April and then 
fortnightly thereafter. 
 

BOY’S WINTER UNIFORM  GIRLS’ WINTER UNIFORM 
* Navy trousers    * Tunic or Girls Trousers 
* Long sleeve shirt    * Long sleeve blouse 
* Tie      * Bowtie 
* Navy socks     * Navy socks or navy tights 

 
We also have available to purchase (if you wish), boys fleece track pants or girls stretch track 
pants for sports, long sleeve sports shirts, shower proof rain jackets and poncho raincoats. 
 
You may pre-order on the attached form and place the completed forms in the P&C Box in 
the office foyer or I encourage you to order directly through Flexischools.  Please take 
advantage of this service as it does save a wait in the queue.  Orders will be forwarded 
to your child’s classroom as soon as possible.   
 
Second-hand uniforms will continue to be listed on Flexischools so remember to check the 
second-hand listings from time to time as they are updated continuously as second-hand 
stock is received. 
 
As always, any unused item with tags intact may be returned for a refund or exchange within 
21 days of purchase. 
 
The Uniform Shop has EFTPOS facilities and we also accept CASH. 
 
For your convenience, a new price list and order form is attached.  
 
As always, hats, ties and bow ties may be purchased from the canteen on any morning of the 
school week for cash only. 
 
Georgina Brown 
Uniform Shop Coordinator 
 


